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Lawyers Breakdown Workplace Issues for Philadelphia
Employers Amid COVID-19 Pandemic
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With the COVID-19 pandemic impacting just every aspect of life, employers in Philadelphia are left

wondering how to legally manage their workforce during this unprecedented time. In their article

published by the Philadelphia Business Journal, Rick Grimaldi and Luke McDaniels discuss four

things that every employer in Philadelphia should know about how the crisis interacts with new

federal legislation, the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act, state and local

legislation, and workplace safety.

To read the full article, visit the Philadelphia Business Journal (subscription required).

Related People

Rick Grimaldi

Partner

610.230.2136

Email

Related Offices

Philadelphia

https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2020/03/25/four-things-every-employer-should-know-about-covid.html?iana=hpmvp_phil_news_headline
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/rick-grimaldi.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/rick-grimaldi.html
tel:610.230.2136
mailto:rgrimaldi@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/philadelphia.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

